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The new proposal that the WA. State bar and the WA supreme court are proposing regarding the limitations on cases
for public defenders is absolutely crazy, although their caseloads are too large, this is not the way forward. This new
proposal would not fix the problems in the system nor would it assist the community in being safe which is a direct
responsibility of the Court and the WA state bar since they are officers of the court. This plan fails the communities
in WA just like the failures to prosecute offenders has especially harmed our communities. You need to go back to
the drawing board and come up with a new plan that lowers the caseload while still protecting the communities.
Robert Falkey
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